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Ref.: SCBD/SPS/DC/MPM/MW/87112
15 January 2018 
NOTIFICATION

Peer review of the report of the Ad Hoc Technical Expert Group on Synthetic Biology 
Dear Madam/Sir,

In decision XIII/17, the Conference of the Parties to the Convention on Biological Diversity extended the mandate of the Ad Hoc Technical Expert Group (AHTEG) on Synthetic Biology, with new terms of reference as contained in the annex to the decision, and requested that the AHTEG meet at least once face‑to‑face prior to the fourteenth meeting of the Conference of the Parties. 

The face-to-face meeting of the AHTEG on Synthetic Biology was convened in Montreal, Canada, from 5 to 8 December 2017. I am, therefore, pleased to invite Parties, other Governments, relevant organizations and indigenous peoples and local communities to peer review the report of the meeting, which is available at http://bch.cbd.int/synbio/peer-review.
National Focal Points to the Convention are kindly requested to coordinate views nationally prior to submission on behalf of Parties and other Governments. Only submissions by National Focal Points to the Convention and heads of organizations, as appropriate, will be accepted. Submissions must be sent to the Secretariat, via e-mail to synbio@cbd.int using the template accessible in the annex to this notification, no later than 28 February 2018. 
All submissions received through this peer-review process will be made available online and, along with the AHTEG report and other relevant documentation, will be taken into account by the Secretariat in preparing the relevant documents for consideration by the twenty-second meeting of the Subsidiary Body on Scientific, Technical and Technological Advice to be held in Montreal, Canada from 2 to 7 July 2018.
Please accept, Madam/Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Cristiana Paşca Palmer, PhD
Executive Secretary
Attachment

Annex

template for comments on the report of the Ad Hoc Technical Expert Group on Synthetic Biology  
	Contact information: 
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	Government
	

	(if applicable):
	

	
	

	Organization:
	

	
	

	E-mail:
	

	
	

	Title of document reviewed:
	

	Comments on the draft documentation for SBSTTA-21:

	Page #
	Para #
	Comment

	0
	0
	This is an example of an entry of a general comment

	3
	6
	This is an example of a specific comment on Page 3, Paragraph (or line) 6

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	Additional rows can be added to this table by selecting “Table” followed by “insert” and “rows below”


	To: 
CBD National Focal Points; relevant organizations; and indigenous peoples and local communities
cc: 
SBSTTA National Focal Points, Cartagena Protocol National Focal Points, Nagoya Protocol Focal Points
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	Secretariat of the Convention on Biological Diversity

United Nations Environment Programme
413 Saint-Jacques Street, Suite 800,  Montreal, QC, H2Y 1N9, Canada

Tel : +1 514 288 2220             Fax : +1 514 288 6588

secretariat@cbd.int                 www.cbd.int
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1. Completed forms can be sent to Secretariat via e-mail at synbio@cbd.int or submitted online at http://bch.cbd.int/managementcentre/edit/submission.shtml
2. Additional rows can be added to this table by selecting “Table” followed by “insert” and “rows below”
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